The next BSC meeting will be Saturday, April 13, from 10 to 1 at the Bonsai Learning Center.
It will be a Bonsai 101 Class for beginning artists. Brad Russell will lead the class. Seven
folks are confirmed for the class - Brad has asked for that many or more existing BSC
members to attend and assist with the class. If you plan to attend, please RSVP so we will
know to expect you.

There will not be a Raffle this month, please save your bonsai-related items for the May
meeting.

Class Participants (if you haven't already paid, please bring it with you):
- Kristina

- Bill

- Urmil

- Kalin

- Shawn

- Hollyn

- Max

See you Saturday



